12 May 2020

Good morning!  All I need for you to do today is to find your textbooks, any novels you may have that belong to the school, or any other school property you may have.  Wednesday (5/13) and Thursday (5/14) are the days scheduled for handing in school property.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Check the Portal regularly over the next couple of days as I enter grades in case you are missing any assignments.  If you’re worried you’ve forgotten something, that’s where you should look! That said, most of you have done a great job of keeping track of your assignments and submitting them on time – thank you for that!

You made it through, seniors – congratulations!!


